From: “rooth@arcad.on.ca” <rooth@arcad.on.ca>

To: <councillor_wongtam@toronto.ca>

cC: <councillor_ainslie@toronto.ca>, <nmarshall@torontopubliclibrary.ca>
Date: 15/03/2012 1:53 PM

Subject: Please maintain service to library users

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam
Dear Councillor Wong-Tam,
Please urge the Library Board to drop its bargaining demands that will diminish service to library users.

The City's decision to increasingly rely on part-time workers is a slow but sure way to deteriorate service standards. |do not
support starving the library system in this way.

Unless the Library Board drops these demands we could have a city-wide library shut down. Please urge the Library Board to
negotiate a fair and reasonable deal, one that allows librarians and other staff to provide great services in your community.

Yours sincerely,
ROOTH MACMILLAN

77 MAITLAND PLACE
TORONTO M4Y 2V6

cc:
Councillor Paul Ainslie

cc:
Library Board Secretary



From: "agnesjoy4@gmail.com" <agnesjoy4@gmail.com>

To: <councillor_bailao@toronto.ca>

CcC: <councillor_ainslie@toronto.ca>, <nmarshall@torontopubliclibrary.ca>
Date: 22/03/2012 10:31 AM

Subject: Please get back to bargaining

Councillor Ana Baildo

Dear Councillor Baildo,

Please do everything you can to urge the Library Board to settle with the librarians and other staff who work at our public library.
This means dropping the demand for the right to fire staff at will.

Please get back to let me know what you have done in response to my message.

Yours sincerely,

Agnes Atkinson

146 Dovercourt Rd
Toronto M6J3C4

cc:
Councillor Paul Ainslie

cc:
Library Board Secretary



